
From: william brodbeck <wjbrod@aol.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/4/2013 2:27:56 PM 
Subject: Thank you

Katherine . . .

Jan joins me in thanking you for the fantastic tour of The Statehouse. We enjoyed being with you 
again, getting to know you better, and hope we will see you again.

I salute you for your noble work.

Cordially,

Bill
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